
CONTINUED SPECIAL MEETING 
LIVINGSTON CITY COUNCIL 

JUNE 30, 2005 
 
 
 
 

A Continued Special Meeting of the Livingston City Council was held in the City Hall 
Conference Room on June 30, 2005.  Mayor Friesen opened the meeting at 3:00 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Present were Mayor Friesen, Mayor Pro-Tem Vierra and Council Members Espinoza, 
Ingram and Soria; Staff members Benoit, Creighton, Eldridge, Forde, Gottiparthy, 
Kenney, Lewis and Marshall; and Gurpal Samra. 
 
FY 05/06 PROPOSED BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 
The Council and staff discussed the proposed Fiscal Year 2005/2006 Budget in great 
length. 
 
By consensus, adoption of the proposed budget was continued to the Council’s Regular 
Meeting of July 5, 2005. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned by consensus at 4:35 p.m.  
 
 
 
     ______________________________ 
      City Clerk of the City of Livingston 
 
 
APPROVED:  July 19, 2005 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
  Mayor or Mayor ProTempore 
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